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WSCC/030/21

Jillian Chapman

HALL HURST CLOSE, 11, HALL HURST CLOSE, BILLINGSHURST, RH14 0OBE
Objection

I wish to object to the above planning application.

There is no immediate demand for clay..

An extra waste site is unnecessary as West Sussex has sufficient capacity.

This is a Greenland site and completely unsuitable.

There are beautiful woodlands for wildlife and a large building would ruin it.

Public right of way will be lost.

There will be noise dust and pollution.

It brings no benefit to the local communities.

It does not conform with our development plan and is not sensitive to its setting.
There will be significant noise disturbance.

It would exacerbate an area already stressed for water.

There will be an 8ncrease in net carbon emissions.

The villages around are not suitable for any extra heavy traffic especially on the Loxwood Road which
is dangerous for pedestrians to cross already. It will cause severe road safety risk.
It will completely ruin an otherwise beautiful tranquil area for residents and wildlife.
I cannot object strongly enough.

Thank you.

Jill Chapman
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